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Happy New Year from all of us at EECV2! 
All of our recruiting centres have made 2008 an extraordinary year for the EECV2 
Trial. Our recruitment goal was reached and surpassed in June – thank you so much 
for all your efforts to recruit 1543 women for the trial!  On top of that, with your hard 
work all data has been returned and all queries responded to.  The final analysis is set 
to begin in the New Year and we look forward to sharing the results with all of you at 
our Final Collaborators’ Meeting in Hamilton on May 7th and 8th, 2009.   

We thank you all for your continued commitment to answering the question of best 
timing of ECV and wish you and yours all the best for a happy and healthy New Year! 

 

EECV2 “Return of Data Campaign” 
Complete 

Congratulations to all of our centres for 
reaching complete and clean status! 



 

 

Final Collaborators’ Meeting  
 

We are looking forward to seeing many of our collaborators at our upcoming final 
Collaborators’ Meeting in Hamilton on May 7th and 8th, 2009.  If you haven’t already 
responded to our invitation, please do so as soon as possible.  If you need another copy of 
these forms please let us know by e-mail (eecv2@sw.ca) or phone 1-416-351-3787 and we’ll 
be happy to forward them.  We look forward to your replies! 
 
Please remember we need up to four forms returned if you are planning to attend, including:  
 

• Attendance Form 
• Hotel Information Form 
• Meal Information Form 
• Guest Payment Form (if applicable) 

 
If you are unable to attend, please remember to fax in the Attendance Form or send us a quick 
e-mail letting us know. 
 
 
 

This is your final EECV2 BULLETIN…for a little while! 
Please note that this will be the last addition of the EECV2 Bulletin for the 
next several months as the EECV2 Team focuses on the final analysis.  
We will still be in contact with reminders and updates as needed via        
e-mail and please feel free to contact us by e-mailing eecv2@sw.ca or 
phoning 1-416-351-3787 if you have any questions.  


